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Dear Committee Members

| would like to see a proposal put forward to review the ban on set lines in inland waters.
The motion to ban the use of set fines altogether in 2007 was a vote by the minority, out of a
recorded 500,000 registered fishermanffisherwomen only 3,300 voted on the subject.

We urgently need to review this law with a new,fully published vote, available to anyone.
Regards -

Peter Grant



